
  

Dear Erasmus friends! 
 

I am very sorry I have not written for so long, but I have been extremely busy preparing for my exam. 
I hope that you are doing well and you are healthy. I miss you all a lot and often I remember our trips and 
wonderful time. I hope we will have a chance to meet again. 
 

I am wondering how your school life looks like nowadays in the time of pandemic. Our teaching 
methods have changed dramatically from one day to another. We are staying at home and our lessons are 
taking place online. We cannot meet our friends or have any activities with teachers. I am very bored and 
tired of such learning style – what do you think about that? How does the situation look like in your country? 
 

Despite the fact that we still have not taken our exams I am looking forward to enjoying my summer 
holidays. I am not sure how the summer time will look like when it comes to COVID-19 situation, but I hope 
to travel. I dream about visiting Rome, however, I suppose I will change this plan. I will have to visit Polish 
mountains or the seaside. How about your free time plans? Are you going to travel? What do you think about 
safety measures? 
 

I am waiting for your reply as soon as possible. I am sending a lot of greetings to you, your families 
and teachers. 
 

Take care, 
Michal Orzechowski 


